

December 22, 2014

Asa Nilsson-Weber, P.E.
128 Monroe St NE
Albuquerque, NM 87108


Re:	Legends at High Desert-Emergency Overflow Supplemental Drainage Calculations
Engineer’s Stamp Date 12-09-14 (E23D003B)

Dear Ms. Nilsson-Weber,

[bookmark: _GoBack]	Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 12-10-14, the above referenced report is approved for the emergency overflow and for Building Permit on Lot 28 with the following condition:

	Construction details for the domed grate inlet are to be included in the Building Permit set.  An engineer’s certification of the site and the inlet is required to obtain a Certificate of Occupancy.  

	
If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986.
						

				Sincerely,
							

				Curtis Cherne, P.E.
				Principal Engineer, Hydrology
				Planning Dept.





C:	e-mail

